No. RTI/RBI/2016/1




        Date: 14/11/2016

From,

Venkatesh Nayak

To,

The Central Public Information Officer &

Chief General Manager

Department of Currency Management

Reserve Bank of India 

Central Office

4th Floor, Amar Building

Sir P. M. Road, 
Mumbai - 400 001

Dear sir,

Sub: Submission of request for information under The Right to Information Act, 2005

Apropos of S.O. No. 3407(E) notified in the Gazette of India, dated 08 November, 2016, regarding the decision to cease bank notes of denomination 500 and 1000 Rupees as legal tender, I would like to obtain the following information from your public authority, under the RTI Act:

1) A clear photocopy of the minutes of all meetings of the Central Board of Directors regarding the aforementioned subject matter, held till date, along with the papers, presentations or other documents placed before them at every meeting;

2) A clear photocopy of all communication along with Annexures if any sent to the Government of India regarding the decisions/recommendations of the Central Board of Directors, subsequent to the meetings specified at para #1 above;

3) A clear photocopy of all submissions/petitions/representations or communication, by whatever name called, from any person/organisation/institution or entity, by whatever name called, regarding demonetisation of currency notes, since 24 May 2014 till date

4) A clear photocopy of all responses sent by your public authority to the senders of the submissions/petitions/representations or communication, by whatever name called, specified at para #3 above;

5) A clear photocopy of all file notings and correspondence held by your public authority in hard copy or electronic form, including emails regarding demonetisation of currency notes.

I am a citizen of India. I have enclosed an IPO (bearing #38F 012814) for Rs. 10/- towards payment of the prescribed application fee. I would like to receive the information specified above at my address mentioned above by post. Kindly inform me of the additional fee payable for obtaining the information specified above.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

Venkatesh Nayak
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